
“Clean Plate” Campaign 

 

 

 

On 20 September 2017, 14 volunteers from the Company visited South View Primary School for 

a “Clean Plate” Campaign. 

The aim was to encourage students to return a clean plate during recess break so that food was 

not wasted. 

The volunteers split up to be either befrienders who helped to spread food wastage messages or 

be counter staff who tallied the number of clean plates received. 

After almost 3 hours, the Company is glad to have played a part in achieving close to 800 clean 

plates for the entire school. 
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